From:

Sent: 14 January 2019 18:38

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Objection to new builds at Wisloe Green
Categories: Consulation response

Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to add my voice to the mass of objections to the proposal of 1500 new houses being built at Wisloe
Green.

I live in Slimbridge and have done for the past 18 years. I think that the beautiful countryside and wildlife in
this area must be preserved, and not spoiled by thousands of unattractive new houses.

I know that the land is classed as second highest grade arable farming land, meaning that it should not be
built upon and destroyed.

I wish the character and identity of my village, and the surrounding localities of Gossington, Cambridge
and Cam, to be maintained.

Moreover, I understand this plan does not comply with planning rules and ‘Local Plan’ guidelines.

Please do not allow this irresponsible development to take place. New houses should be dispersed more
equally across a wider range of villages that would welcome affordable housing.

We do not want massive estates built on green fields. We want beauty, nature and small communities to
keep flourishing into the future.

Yours faithfully




